
The Letter Agreement relating to the Member Revenue 
Allocation Percentage for the Hospital District’s FY 2016 
Annual Budget will be distributed at the Finance 
Committee or Board of Managers meeting; preparation of 
the Letter Agreement was not complete when this meeting 
packet was assembled. 


